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Lincoln Highway Safety Upgrades, Whyalla to Cowell 

                   

 

 

These works are jointly funded by the Australian (50%) and 

South Australian (50%) governments as part of the $168 

million National Road Safety Program over 3 years.  

What’s happening 

We are undertaking safety upgrades at various locations on the 

Lincoln Highway between Whyalla and Cowell. Works will include: 

• Shoulder widening and sealing 

• Audio Tactile Line Marking 

• New line marking  

• Vegetation management 

Audio Tactile Line Marking is used to reduce “run-off-road’ or cross 

carriageway crashes by creating a noise (audio) and vibratory (tactile) 

warning to road users who have strayed from the road lane. 

The upgrades are designed to improve freight efficiency and support 

regional economic growth and improve safety for all road users. 

How this affects you 

The Lincoln Highway will remain open at all times, however, to do 

this work safely we’ll have speed and lane restrictions in place 

throughout work areas. Please plan your trips, be cautious around 

workers, and follow the speed limits and signs.  

Outside of work hours speed restrictions will remain in place for the 

duration of works. You will still be able to access homes and 

properties. If temporary access restrictions are required advance 

notice will be provided.  

When 

Wednesday 2 October 
2024 until March 2025, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday between 
the hours of 7.00am and 
5.30pm   

Where 

Lincoln Highway between 
Whyalla and Cowell 

More information 

Visit  www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/LincolnRSP  

Email  DIT.engagement@ 
sa.gov.au   

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are delivering critical road safety 
upgrades to the Lincoln Highway between 
Whyalla and Cowell 
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Extent of works 

 


